OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
DISTRICT NINE

INTER - OFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE: DECEMBER 13, 1993
TO: JOHN JANUSZ, SIGNAL DESIGN ENGINEER
FROM: GREGORY L. BAIRD, DISTRICT 9 TRAFFIC ENGINEER

SUBJECT: ROZELLE CREEK IMPROVEMENTS

Please see the attached drawings for the changes we are
proposing. Thanks for all your help on this project. Bob
will be sending a signal shop order on this project.
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